
• Oagar 
1028 Chic 
Evu1ton, 

o Avenue 
linoia 60202 

Dear Mr. I birian, 

December 4, 1972 

The new St. Vartan Stewardahip program inst tuted in our 
Dioeeae h alread7 been d.bcua1ed during region ~tinp and 
penonal Tiai ta to our pariahes. The importanc ot ••curing 
urg-nt aup~ort tor our D!oce1e cannot be over-e huised. 

As described in detail in the accompanying rochure, the 
Dioeeae needa the aupport ot devoted individuals who will donate 
$100 a y&ar to help impl ent ita various progr and o~rationa~ 
it needs at leut l ,000 such persona, and reliea on you to help 
get the • 

The idea ot atevardabip ia tor people to gi e whatever the;r 
can u long as they can . We ull: tor nothing tr those who ar 
unable to give anything. It b urged, th retore, that only those 
vbo can att rd it be approached. 

In aQ7 event, it ia imperative to make thil ttort nov, 
vithout del 

We are asking 70u aa church collllll'UDi t7 leader to be part ot 
the Dioceaa:: team that vill make an earne1t endeavor to interest 
and per1uad people to participate ; we are asking 70u to secure 
ten auch St arda, ;rour1elt among them. and help reate a warm 
traterni t7 t support tor our Cathedral and Dioce e. 

The t'u ·ure well-being ot our Dioce1e demand• that thb 
ettort be e , and made nov. • are counting on you. 

Sincerely. 

Edward G. Ba1hian 
Chairman 


